
 

14th Tinbergen conference – new rules      

 

 

 

 

 

The Steering Committee of NEPS has decided unanimously in the 

meeting in Milan held at the 13th Jan Tinbergen European Peace Science 

Conference to approve some new rules for the 14th Jan Tinbergen 

Conference to be held on June 23-25, 2014.  

 

1) Multiple submissions. NEPS members can submit more than one 

paper to the Network of European Peace Scientists (NEPS) conference. 

However, in fact, a member can present only a paper. In the submission 

the presenter must be stated. If the presenter cannot present, the paper 

is withdrawn from the program.  

2) Acceptance and payment - After the acceptance the authors will have 

to pay the conference fees on-line by the 30th April. If the authors do not 

pay the conference fees, the NEPS will assume authors’ withdrawing 

from the conference. 

3) Fees. Conference fees are set to: 80 for senior researchers (NEPS 

members); 110 euros for senior researchers (non-members), 50 euros for 

PhD students (NEPS members). 60 euros for PhD students (non-

members);  

4) Opening of the conference. The first presentation of the conference 

will be given by the winner of the NEPS medal of previous year.  

  


